
Minutes of PLD Board 
November 16, 2012 
 
After the standards meeting adjourned, the PLD members who were there convened. In attendance 
were Ted, Su, Mo, Kevin and Karen. Absent were Dan, Jane, and Pam.  
 
Conference: We thought that 50 Shades of state standards had been accepted. We were going to check 
into that. We do know that one was not accepted but we could not remember.  
 
Our other proposal was expanded into a 3 hour pre-conference. Pam managed to flesh that out very 
quickly and it should be a good preconference. That is the same day as our reception, March 24th, at 
which we will announce the OLE winner.  
 
The OLE award proposals can be sent in January so we will look at that in January. We have not heard 
about our reception on this night, but we did request it.  
 
We also discussed the need to stay in better touch. We added a meeting on December 10. We may 
meet in person as well as provide Go to Meeting.  
 
With that, the meeting adjourned. 


